NOTICE OF CANCELLATION

Planning Commission Regular Meeting
5:30 P.M.

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Regular Meeting of the Planning
Commission scheduled for November 22, 2021 is canceled.

The next Regular Meeting will be held via teleconference on Monday,
December 13, 2021 at 5:30 PM.

Please visit https://www.santa-ana.org/cc/city-meetings for more
information.

Sarah Bernal
Recording Secretary


https://www.santa-ana.org/cc/city-meetings

